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Schedule for the virtual ICM 2022 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
We have now completed the schedule for the virtual ICM 2022. It can be found at the 
icm2022.org website. 
 
The schedule as published provides a core overview of the virtual ICM. We are still in the 
process of setting up the official web-platform for the event, where we will provide more 
information, with full names, titles, as well as abstracts for all talks. The schedule will also be 
presented in a more user friendly and accessible manner. 
 
Attendance at the virtual ICM 2022 will be free of charge but requires advance registration.  
Details on how to register will be available in due course. 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union  

https://www.mathunion.org/icm/icm-2022/virtual-icm-2022-program-sections

